
Dear Committee, 
 
As a home owner and longtime resident in Saint Helens, Oregon I ask that you protect our rural 
community.  We are not a metro area and we need those who lead us to understand our needs 
and desires. 
 
We live by a rural way of life and bringing more of a city style of life to rural community would 
be devasting for us. 
 
I ask that you please consider my desire to keep this community as it always has been, a place 
outside of urban development. 
 
Thank you, 
Theresa Holt 
 


